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Topic Sports Report

Sports Report

Sport Spring Softball

Positive Developments
and Highlights

Great feedback again from coaches/schools on playing all
rounds at UK and bringing all 16 and the blind draw of 1-16.

Championship
Update/Review

Internal staff discussion of possibly playing 1st and 2nd rounds
the first weekend.

Officials
Update/Review

Internal discussion about updating FP officials chart on who
comes to state. Now that all 16 are at 1 site, can update the
chart to bring less officials, but guarantee more than one game.

Staff and Worker
Update

Thanks to all of our workers, officials, volunteers for all of their
help over both weekends.

Fiscal and Budget
Issues and Review
(attendance, etc.)

Great attendance throughout, good championship game
attendance.


